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SUBJECT: MAUI COUNTY LAW ENFORCEMENT OFFICERS SENT TO
MAUNA A WAKEA (EDB-24(13))

Dear Chair Rawlins-Fernandez:

Thank you for the opportunity to respond to your questions in response to the
Economic Development & Budget Committee letter, dated December 5, 2019. As requested, we
are providing the following responses to your request in relation to:

1. Please send an itemized breakdown of costs to the County of Maui for all activity related
to Mauna a Wakea under the Memorandum of Understanding you referenced in your letter
dated September 3, 2019.

Below are the itemized expenses of personnel overtime, airline travel, and the shipping of vehicles
to the County of Hawaii totaling $100,612.96.

Personnel overtime!
contractual obligations: $86,330.57

t3 pi256
TIVOLI S. FAAUMU

ç ThE MX(IEF OF POLICE

Transportation: $9,881.77



Shipping of Equipment: $4,400.62

AMOUNT DUE: $100,612.96

2. Have these costs been reimbursed to the County of Maui by the County of Hawai’i?

The costs are being reimbursed by the Department of the Attorney General. The check was mailed
to the Department on Monday, December 9, 2019 and should be arriving this week.

3. If these costs have not been reimbursed, what is the anticipated date of reimbursement?

The reimbursement check was mailed to the department yesterday, December 9, 2019. So we
anticipate that the reimbursement check will arrive this week.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Should you have any questions, please feel free to
contact me.

Sincerely,

Chief of


